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DEAR SISTERS AND BROTHERS IN CHRIST,
When we were baptized, we were marked with the sign of 
the cross. As members of the body of Christ, we are 
called to make our own mark as Jesus’s missionary 
disciples — as his heart of mercy, voice of 
hope and hands of justice in this world.

The Catholic Foundation of the Diocese of Saint 
Cloud has been helping parishes, Catholic schools, 

families and individuals to make their mark 
by investing in the future of the Church using 
the gifts they have been blessed to receive.

Articles in this annual report highlight the ways 
in which several people in our diocese are making a 

positive impact in their parishes and local communities, 
particularly in the areas of Catholic education and 

ministry formation. By offering a variety of planned-
giving options, the foundation assists people in meeting 
their charitable needs through its existing funds and/or 
the creation of new funds to benefit a favorite cause.

Each year, the foundation also sponsors events that benefit 
our local Church. These include the annual “Breakfast with 
the Bishop,” which raises funds to help Catholic elementary 
school families with tuition costs; a golf tournament that 
benefits seminarian education; and a technology giveaway 
for Catholic school classrooms. These events are in addition 
to grants the foundation distributes each year to support 
faith formation initiatives in our parishes and schools.

Please set aside time to read this annual report and learn about 
the positive mark people throughout the diocese are making 
thanks to the opportunities offered by the Catholic Foundation.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

B I S H O P  O F  S A I N T  C L O U D

BISHOP DONALD
KETTLER
BISHOP OF SAINT CLOUD
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G R A NT S  A N D  S C H O L A R S H I P S  AWA R D E D

IN MY FIRST YEAR AS THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
OF THE CATHOLIC FOUNDATION FOR THE DIOCESE 
OF SAINT CLOUD I HAVE BEEN IMPRESSED BY 
HOW MANY WAYS PEOPLE CHOOSE TO “LEAVE 
THEIR MARK” ON THE WORLD AROUND THEM.

As a foundation, it would be easy to highlight the endowment 

fund growth and new funds. In the fiscal year just ended, we 

added an endowment for deacons, a general endowment 

for seminarians and education funds, just to name a few. 

The stories in this report peek behind the numbers, focusing 

on three women, Rita, Betty, and Alice,  who have left their 

mark in very different ways by the choices they made. 

Rita, who has been a part of the diaconate community her 

whole adult life, chose this year to start an endowment to 

benefit deacons. For years I saw Betty as an extraordinary 

woman in her parish and in the diocese, but in the interview 

I found out she did bigger, more extraordinary things 

than I knew. Alice has worked at the Catholic Foundation 

for 10 years and has been the driving force behind our 

events. She especially helped grow the Catholic Schools 

Scholarship Fund through the “Breakfast with the Bishop” 

event. I hope the stories will in some way inspire you to 

leave your mark on something that is important to you.

DAVID 
EICKHOFF
EXECTIVE DIRECTOR
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$192,712
2018-19 Living the Promise (LTP)  
Grant Distributions
Since 2004, $2,745,405 has been 
distributed in LTP Grants

$34,500
2018-19 – 115 Catholic Schools  
Student Scholarships Awarded  
Since 2013-$190,200 awarded

$13,320
2018-19 Stearns County Schools 
Endowment Distributions
Shared between the 13 Catholic schools 
in Stearns County
Distributions since 2004: $225,848
No distributions in 2008, 2009, 2010 

$775,229
2018-19 Seminarian Education and 
Support Funds Distributions

$45,805
2018-19 CEM Scholarship for 
Religious Education
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Breakfast with the Bishop

Bishop’s Golf Tournament

Act-oberfest

FutureLEAVING YOUR MARK FOR THE



ALICE COUDRON ISN’T AFRAID OF HARD WORK. 

Whether on her farm raising prize-winning 
Charolais cattle, in her community volunteering 
with charitable causes or acquiring her contractor’s 
license to build condos, when she puts her mind to 
something, she’s all in — mind, heart and soul. 

Alice’s passion for Catholic education started when she 
was a child. She attended public school in Foley and was 
released for catechism classes each week. Her parents 
always ensured that she and her siblings attended Mass 
regularly. When it came time for college, Alice knew she 
wanted to attend the College of St. Benedict in St. Joseph. 

“My faith was that important to me,” she recalled. 

Alice received her degree in math and home economics. 
After college, she started a family and kept busy in her local 
community. She eventually went to work for Bauerly Brothers 

— her real-life brothers — and got her contractor and real 
estate licenses. The company was eventually bought 

out, and Alice was ready to seek out a new adventure 
– and she wanted to make sure it had purpose.

Ten years ago, she landed at the Catholic 
Foundation, a place where she knew she 
wanted to make a difference. She accepted the 
role as the consultant for planned giving and 
plunged head first into her work. She convened 
a focus group made up of Catholic school 
principals, priests and lay people who were 
also passionate about Catholic education. 
The group looked at the growing need — and 
the declining participation — for Catholic 
education in the Diocese of St. Cloud. 

“We talked about the obstacles and the 
possibilities of what we could do to 
encourage people to support our Catholic 
schools and parishes,” she said. “We 
were searching for a way to bring more 
enthusiasm to Catholic education.”

Born from those efforts was a new 
endowed scholarship fund and a new 
event to help get it off the ground: 
“Breakfast with the Bishop.”

The annual Breakfast with the Bishop began in 2014 
and has raised more than $360,000. The fund has given 
634 scholarships and helped numerous families. 

“It is humbling,” Alice said. “And it is so encouraging, 
especially with the challenges in today’s world. I feel that 
Catholic education offers students the opportunity to not 
only learn their faith but to have it integrated into their day. 
It becomes a part of them and a part of who they are.”

While she feels that Breakfast with the Bishop has been 
one of the most successful venues for raising funds 
and awareness for Catholic education, she is also proud 
of the Bishop’s Annual Golf Tournament, which has 
raised almost $100,000 for seminarian education. 

The foundation, whose original purpose was to house 
the Living the Promise funds from the campaign 
of the same name in 2004, supports Catholic 
education through parish faith formation programs. 
Grants are given to parishes annually and have 
exceeded distributions of more than $2.5 million. 

Alice said there also was a need for assistance for youth 
to attend faith-related retreats and, therefore, a fund called 
Generation Next was established to provide scholarships to 
youth and youth groups in the diocese. That sparked another 
idea — “Act-oberfest,” a community-building variety show.

“It’s a fun way we can bring people together,” Alice said. 
“It’s not meant to be a fundraiser, but more of a way for 
people to see the talent in our diocese and also learn about 
the foundation. A free will offering does benefit the youth-
related scholarship funds we have at the foundation.”

As Alice starts to think about retirement, she 
hopes she has left a mark on her faith community 
and she wants others to know that the Catholic 
Foundation can help others leave their mark, too. 

“The foundation exists to pass on our Catholic faith 
to the next generation. That is the most important 
thing. All that we do and all that we are is to help grow 
people in their faith. With the challenges in today’s 
world, we all need to participate to make the church 
alive, vibrant. We need to be encouraging and help 
people stick to their Catholic faith, especially during 
the hard times of life. If we don’t do it, who will?”

Future
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LEAVING YOUR MARK THE    
    	 “Betty way”

IN HER OWN QUIET WAY, BETTY KAMPA MILLER LEFT HER MARK NOT 
ONLY ON THE COMMUNITY HERE IN CENTRAL MINNESOTA, WHERE 
SHE LIVED FOR HER 84 YEARS OF LIFE, BUT ALL OVER THE WORLD. 

Most knew her as a sister, a mother, a grandmother, a friend and a 
volunteer. Betty worked for St. Mary’s Cathedral Parish for over 22 years. 
She was a proud supporter of all things Catholic and served as an officer 
for the Daughters of Isabella, volunteered with Befrienders, served as a 
eucharistic minister, greeter, served funeral dinners and sang in the choir. 
She also volunteered with Catholic Charities, the Serra Club, Christian 
women’s group and hosted luncheons for the widowed. 

In the community, she served at St. Cloud Hospital, St. Benedict’s Senior Community, Whitney 
Senior Center, Meals on Wheels and at the Paramount Center for the Arts as an usher.

At the Catholic Foundation, Betty was often a voice at the table, quietly but firmly supporting 
Catholic education, specifically through her support of seminarians and Catholic schools by 
hosting a table each year at Breakfast with the Bishop.

Beyond St. Cloud, many knew her as their angel. In 2011, when her 
daughter Sue was struck with cancer, Sue began to make necklaces 
to raise funds and awareness for cancer research. Betty jumped 
right on board and began to make the necklaces, too, first for 
cancer and then expanding its reach to other charitable causes. 
Betty’s daughter Kathleen Kampa Vilina, who works as a teacher 
in Japan, heard about the necklaces, requested some for her 
colleagues and friends there and the jewelry quickly became 
popular in Japan as well. 

Betty began making the necklaces in large quantities in her free 
time and donated all the proceeds to various organizations. First, 
the funds helped build a home for a family in Guatemala. Later, the 
funds were used to purchase desks for a school in Africa. 
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LEAVING YOUR MARK THE    
    	 “Betty way”

“It’s wonderful to see that my mom, who 
grew up here in Central Minnesota, that 
her influence is all around the world,” Kathleen 
said. “Wherever people needed help, she always supported them.”

Betty’s granddaughter, Brooke Kearney, spent a lot of time learning from her grandmother 
and is excited that she, too, can continue the project Betty started now called, “Necklaces of Love.”

“I think it’s really cool that I can live out her legacy. She inspires me to do more,” Brooke said.

“She lived simply but she lived big,” Kathleen added. “She was always opening her heart and her 
door to everyone. I think that is really a sign of Christ’s presence in her.”

When Betty passed away in April 2019, the family went through her things.

“Every drawer had a crucifix in it — in her spice drawer, in her laundry room. Everywhere. She kept 
Christ at the center of all she did. She kept a list of those who had asked her to pray for them. She 
would pray for people at red lights. It’s just all the little things. What would the world be like if we 
all decided to do things the Betty way?”

Kathleen likes to think that she is passing on the “Betty way” 
to her students in Japan by encouraging them to participate 
in random acts of kindness.

“I hope that when I talk about my mom and the way she 
lived her life, it will get them to start thinking outside of 
themselves. Just like her Necklaces of Love, in all she did 
throughout her life, stitch by stitch, she left her mark with 
love.” 

It was never about how much money she gave but about 
how much of her heart and soul she put into everything 
she did. Although her bright smile and encouraging support 
will be missed around the table and throughout the community, her spirit lives on 
through the legacy she has left behind in her family, her lifetime of Christian love and charity and 
her spiritual and financial generosity to the ongoing ministries she supported.
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NEW FUND HELPS 
THOSE DISCERNING 
THE DIACONATE

UNDERNEATH ALL THE HARDSHIPS, TRAGEDIES 
AND JOYS OF RITA REKER’S 54-YEAR MARRIAGE IS 
A LIFE BUILT SOLIDLY ON HER CATHOLIC FAITH. 

When she met her husband Fred at a Catholic 
singles club in the 1950s, she knew he had 
another vocation in addition to marriage.  

Since he was 17-years-old, Fred Reker felt 
called to serve the Lord. Growing up on a 
farm in southern Minnesota, five of his seven 
brothers left the farm to serve in World War 
II while Fred pursued the priesthood. 

He was sent to a small mission school in New York 
run by the SVD and later the decision was made 
for him to attend seminary at St. Mary’s University 
in Winona. He then transferred to St. John’s 
University in Collegeville for more formation. 

During that time his father passed away and 
Fred left the seminary. It wasn’t until two-and-
a-half years later that he met Rita. The couple 
eventually married and had six children.

Their married life wasn’t too much different 
than other married couples they knew. They 
felt strongly about raising their children in the 
Catholic faith and sent them to Catholic school.

“We tried to give them as much Catholic 
education as we could. We had to live paycheck 
to paycheck for many years. And we got used 
to pinching our pennies,” Rita recalled. 

In 1974, tragedy struck. On Labor Day, two of their 
daughters, Mary, 15, and Susanne, 12, walked a 
few blocks from their family’s home to buy school 
supplies. They never returned. Their bodies were found 
stabbed to death 26 days later in a St. Cloud quarry.

Rita said for her, her faith is what kept her going all these 
years. Not long after her girls’ deaths, the first class of 
deacons was starting to form in the St. Cloud Diocese.

“It was just the worst possible time, but Fred just 
jumped right in and never looked back,” Rita said. 

Fred was ordained in 1978 by Bishop George Speltz 
and served as a deacon for more than 34 years before 
his death in 2012. He primarily served at St. John 
Cantius Parish in St. Cloud, and later to the cluster 
of St. John Cantius, St. Anthony’s and Holy Spirit 
parishes. He also served as chaplain at the Foley 
Nursing Home for 19 years. 
 
When Fred was in seminary, a priest helped with 
some of his educational costs and Fred, who 
died in 2012, always wanted to give back for the 
generosity he received. In 2018, Rita decided it 
was time to make that happen. That’s when she 
established the Saint Stephen Endowment for 
Deacons, named after the patron saint for deacons.  

“After Fred died, one thing I knew for sure was 
that I wanted to stay a part of the diaconate 
community. Fred had been ordained more than 
34 years and that was such a big part of our 
lives, a big blessing of our lives,” she said.

“Looking back, we had made some wise decisions 
regarding insurance and investments and once 
our kids were gone and our house was paid off, 
there was a little extra. After Fred died, there was 
some inheritance and that’s when I decided I’d 
like to do something to help the deacons with 
their education,” she said. “Some of them drive 
long miles just to go to classes. There’s an 
investment there beyond the tuition.” 

Rita said that a deacon’s vocation is 
really in service to the whole church. 

“I really want to support them and 
their families and all they do for the 
Church,” Rita said. “This isn’t just 
a decision they made lightly. It 
is a vocation, a call from God.”

LEAVING YOUR MARK IN
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S P O N S O R S H I P S  &  E V E N T S

BISHOP’S CHARITABLE  
GOLF TOURNAMENT     

June 
Benefiting the Seminarian 

Education Fund

PRIESTS’ NIGHT OUT  
July 

Sharing our appreciation with 
priests from around the diocese.

RURAL LIFE CELEBRATION  
August 

Co-sponsor – in appreciation for the 
spirit of and commitment to rural life.

ACTOBERFEST  
October 

A community and fellowship building 
event to benefit diocesan youth 

formation activities.

BREAKFAST WITH 
THE BISHOP     

May 
Benefiting the Catholic Schools 

Student Scholarship Fund
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I AM A “NUMBERS” PERSON, AND 
I WILL PROBABLY ALWAYS BE A 
NUMBERS PERSON. I LOOK FOR THE 
NUMBERS TO TELL ME THE STORY, 
BUT THIS YEAR YOU NEED TO HEAR 
“THE REST OF THE STORY…”.

I grew up in a house that always had 
a radio on. It was on the same AM 
station that became the heartbeat 
for our family. One of the national 
personalities on this station was Paul 
Harvey, who had a number of different 
reports throughout the day. 

In the morning, you knew that when 
Paul Harvey ended you had to be 
on your way to school or down the 
driveway to catch the bus or you 
would be late. One of the Paul Harvey 
reports each day was called “The 
Rest of the Story…”.  Usually, the story 
would start with something ordinary 
like a can of pop, a secret ingredient 
or the neighbor next door. There 
would be a commercial break, then 
listeners would come back to find out 
something extraordinary about the 
can of pop, the secret ingredient or 
the neighbor next door.  

Reviewing the fiscal year-end 
financial reports for the Catholic 
Foundation reminded me of “The Rest 
of the Story…”.  The total investment 
amount is almost identical to last 
year, but this year it has been anything 
but ordinary. The stock market went 
up and down like a rollercoaster. 
We started new funds for parishes, 
schools, deacons and seminarians, 
and we received very generous 
contributions to existing funds. 

We also had the joy of paying out scholarships and directing spendable funds to help educate students in faith formation, Catholic schools 
and those studying to be priests or deacons. Our total revenues and expenses were right on budget, but “the rest of the story” is that we 
spent more time and resources in parishes teaming up with pastors and outside companies to discuss end-of-life care decisions, estate 
planning, charitable giving and taxes.

For people like me who look to the numbers, these financials may seem pretty ordinary, but now you know the “rest of the story.”  

INVESTMENTS                            

Cash Equivalents 713,447

Mutual Funds 5,913,568

Bond Funds 7,747,293

Alternative Investments 8,611,405

TOTAL INVESTMENTS 22,985,713

STATEMENT AS OF 6/30/2019

F I N A N C I A L SS P O N S O R S H I P S  &  E V E N T S
BY DAVID EICKHOFF

FINANCIAL POSITION
ASSETS

Cash 84,447

Pledges 0

Total Investments 22,985,713

Dues from Related Organizations 88,417

Beneficial Interest in Annuities 5,513

TOTAL ASSETS 23,164,090

LIABILITIES                               

Accounts Payable 1,361

Grants Payable 18,677

Funds Held for Others 14,376,014

TOTAL LIABILITIES 14,396,052

NET ASSETS  RESTRICTED AND UNRESTRICTED   8,768,038

     TOTAL LIABILITIES and NET ASSETS 23,164,090
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BISHOP DONALD
KETTLER
PRESIDENT \ DIOCESE OF SAINT 
CLOUD

DONNA 
DOHMEN
BOARD CHAIR \ CHURCH OF  
ST. ANDREW \ ELK RIVER

STEVE
TORBORG
VICE CHAIR \ CHURCH OF  
ST. WENDELIN \ LUXEMBURG

JOANNE 
BROSCHOFSKY
SECRETARY - GRANTS CHAIR\  
CHURCH OF ST. JOSEPH \ PIERZ

GWYNNE 
GILDOW
CHURCH OF THE SACRED HEART  
STAPLES

MERLE
FELLING
CHURCH OF OUR LADY OF THE 
ANGELS \ SAUK CENTRE

BOB
BAUER
CHURCH OF ST. LOUIS 
PAYNESVILLE

REVEREND MARK 
INNOCENTI
CHURCH OF ST. ANDREW  
ELK RIVER

KEVIN 
SPELLACY
CHRIST CHURCH NEWMAN 
CENTER \ ST. CLOUD

JOE
SPANIOL
EX-OFFICO BOARD MEMBER\ 
CHIEF FINANCE OFFICER \ 
DIOCESE OF SAINT CLOUD

DAVID
EICKHOFF
EX-OFFICO BOARD MEMBER\  
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR \ 
CATHOLIC FOUNDATION

ALICE
COUDRON
EX-OFFICO BOARD MEMBER\ 
CONSULTANT FOR PLANNED 
GIVING \ CATHOLIC FOUNDATION

B O A R D  O F  D I R E C T O R S / S T A F F

JILL
LIESER
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT \ 
CATHOLIC FOUNDATION

I’ve been a board member of The Catholic Foundation for the past nine years. Most of 
those years, I also served as the chair of the board. My term on the board ended this past 
June.  

As part of my final letter for the annual report, let me first say, “Thank you” to all the 
many donors in our diocese who have made my tenure on the board a successful and 
memorable one. I attended many functions that the Foundation was a part of, and I 
was always humbled by the generosity of so many people. Whether we were raising 
money for Catholic school scholarships or for seminarians, the people of this diocese 
have continually opened their hearts and supported the worthy causes the Foundation 
helps to foster.

I also want to thank my fellow board members over the years and the wonderful staff at the Foundation.  
I served under three different executive directors while on the board. The current director, David Eickhoff, 
has only been with us for one year, but he has done many things to improve the branding and visibility of 
The Catholic Foundation. One of the biggest challenges is getting the word out about who we are and the 
advantages of using the Foundation as a vehicle for leaving a legacy that will live on in perpetuity. David 
has traveled around the diocese to meet pastors, parish business managers and parishioners, explaining 
the advantages of estate planning and how planned giving might be a good fit.

I truly enjoyed my time as a board member and I learned so much over the past nine years. Honestly, 
I am not sure that I knew what an endowed fund was when I started!  What I did know was that the 
people of this diocese were generous and that, with the right direction, the Foundation could be a 
formidable investment vehicle for donors who want to put money into something that they know is 
supporting programs in our diocese. It also allows donors to make ethical choices about what types of 
investments they hold.

Let us be thankful for all the wonderful blessings we have, individually as well as collectively, and 
be mindful of those less fortunate who might benefit from our generous support of The Catholic 
Foundation.

God’s blessings.

Donna Dohmen
Board Chair

DONNA DOHMEN
BOARD CHAIR

A  M E S S A G E  F R O M
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LIVING THE PROMISE
LTP ADULT FAITH FORMATION ENDOWMENT 
LTP CATHOLIC SCHOOLS ENDOWMENT 
LTP YOUTH FAITH FORMATION ENDOWMENT 

SEMINARIAN AND VOCATION FUNDS 
4TH YEAR SEMINARIANS 
AL ZYLLA & CATHERINE ZYLLA SEMINARY SCHOLARSHIP  
ALFRED ENNEKING SEMINARY FUND 
ANTON AND AGNES MUELLER 
BERNARD & LORETTA SCHWIETERS SEMINARY 
  SCHOLARSHIP
BISHOP’S ENDOWMENT FOR SEMINARIANS 
EBENSTEINER SCHOLARSHIP 
IDA EINYK SCHOLARSHIP 
KINZER SEMINARIANS MARKETING 
MARGARET O. GRUENES SEMINARY FUND 
MONICA DEHLER VOCATION OFFICE MEMORIAL FUND 
MUELLER SEMINARY SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
PETER J. & THEODOSIA ZYLLA PRIESTHOOD  
  SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
REV. MARK OSTENDORF MEMORIAL FUND FOR 
  VOCATIONS
REV. PAUL ZYLLA PRIESTHOOD SCHOLARSHIP FUND  
REV. RAYMOND DONNAY SCHOLARSHIP FUND
SAINT STEPHEN ENDOWMENT FUND FOR DEACONS 
SEMINARIANS EDUCATION SCHOLARSHIP 

AGENCY FUNDS 
ALBANY - MOTHER OF MERCY FOUNDATION 
BIRTHLINE FUND 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES FUND 
CLERICAL AID ASSOCIATION 
DIOCESAN COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN (DCCW) 
GABRIEL MEDIA
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL #4863 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL #5548 
MISSION OFFICE HOMA BAY PARTNERSHIP 
MISSION OFFICE MARACAY PARTNERSHIP 
PACEM IN TERRIS - ISANTI 
SERRA CLUB - ST. CLOUD
ST. BENEDICT’S SENIOR COMMUNITY FUND 

DONOR ADVISED FUNDS 
GENE PULLIS MEMORIAL FUND (WOMEN RELIGIOUS) 
KUEFLER / REICHMANN FUND 

DONOR DIRECTED FUNDS 
GERRY AND COLLEEN DONLIN FUND  
RICHARD AND PAULETTE CLASS FUND  
ANTRIM FAMILY FUND  
STEARNS COUNTY SCHOOLS ENDOWMENT 

GENERAL FUNDS 
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP
FOUNDATION - OPERE ET VIRITATE FUND  

FOUNDATION - UNRESTRICTED FUND 
FR. JOHN KAISER SOCIAL JUSTICE FUND 
GENERATION NEXT 
MOTHER MARY’S FUND FOR LIFE 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND FOR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION (CEM) 
STS. ANNE AND JOACHIM NFP FUND 
STUDENT SCHOLARSHIPS TOO
TECHNOLOGY FUND FOR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS

PARISH, SCHOOL AND PARISH AFFILIATED FUNDS 
FOLEY - ST. JOHN’S AREA SCHOOLS EDUCATION FUND 
BELLE RIVER CARLOS - ST. NICHOLAS  
BRECKENRIDGE - ST. MARY OF THE PRESENTATION  
BUCKMAN - ST. MICHAEL 
BUTLER - HOLY CROSS 
CAMBRIDGE - CHRIST THE KING 
DUELM - ST. LAWRENCE 
EDEN VALLEY - ASSUMPTION 
ELK RIVER - ST. ANDREW 
FERGUS FALLS - OUR LADY OF VICTORY 
GREY EAGLE - ST. JOSEPH CEMETERY FUND 
HOLDINGFORD - ST. HEDWIG 
KENT - ST. THOMAS CHURCH 
KIMBALL - ST. ANNE 
LAKE HENRY/PAYNESVILLE - ST. MARGARET 
LITTLE FALLS - ST. MARY 
LUXEMBURG - ST. WENDELIN 
MILACA - ST. MARY’S CEMETERY 
MORA - ST. MARY 
MORRIS - ST. MARY’S SCHOOL 
MORRIS - ASSUMPTION 
ONAMIA - HOLY CROSS PARISH 
PAYNESVILLE - CHURCH OF ST. LOUIS ENDOWMENT 
PEARL LAKE - HOLY CROSS CHURCH 
PERHAM - ST. STANISLAUS 
PIERZ - FATHER PIERZ SCHOOL 
PIERZ - HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL 
ROSCOE - ST. AGNES CHURCH 
ROYALTON - HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 
SARTELL - ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 
SAUK CENTRE - HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL 
SAUK CENTRE - OUR LADY OF ANGELS 
SAUK CENTRE - ST. PAUL PARISH
ST. CLOUD - HOLY SPIRIT MUSIC MINISTRY FUND 
ST. CLOUD - HOLY SPIRIT PARISH SCHOLARSHIP FUND
ST. CLOUD - HOLY SPIRIT YOUTH MINISTRY FUND  
ST. CLOUD - ST. KATHERINE DREXEL SCHOOL 
ST. CLOUD - ST. MICHAEL 
ST. CLOUD - ST. PETER
ST. CLOUD - STS. PETER, PAUL AND MICHAEL SCHOOL 
ST. JOSEPH - ST. JOSEPH
ST. NICHOLAS - ST. NICHOLAS CHURCH 
ST. STEPHEN - CHURCH OF ST. STEPHEN 
ST. WENDEL (AVON) - ST. COLUMBKILLE 
STAPLES - LILLIAN M. JACKSON SACRED HEART 
SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP 
STAPLES - SACRED HEART KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
STAPLES - SACRED HEART PARISH 
STAPLES - SACRED HEART SCHOOL 
STAPLES - SACRED HEART SCHOOL ALUMNI 
WADENA - ST. ANN 
WARD SPRING (GREY EAGLE) - ST. BERNARD
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How can the Catholic Foundation help 
you ‘Leave Your Mark’?

You can...
•	 Add to an existing fund.
•	 Create a fund of your own, name it for your 

family, business or loved one.
•	 Make a gift that gives back – such as a 

Remainder Trust or Lead Trust.
•	 Remember the Catholic Foundation in your will 

or estate plan.
•	 Sponsor a Catholic Foundation event.
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